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Weekly News –  
 

Year Two 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

It has been Anti- Bullying week this week. We have focused on friendship 
and how to be a better friend to each other. We have also discussed what 
bullying is and what to do if we are being bullied or if we see bullying 
happening. We are very lucky to have received free cinema tickets for the 
Kingston Odeon and we are excited for our trip this Monday. Thank you very 
much for all the parents who have offered to accompany us on this trip. You 
should now know if we need your help.      

English 
This week we have been authors! We have been writing our own versions of  
‘Lost and Found’ by Oliver Jeffers. We have enjoyed writing vivid landscape 
descriptions using similes and expanded noun phrases. Our writing has 
been improved over the week by using new vocabulary and by including 
exclamation marks to express feelings.   

Maths 
In Maths, we have been handling data by creating tally charts, pictograms 
and bar charts from data we have collected. We have been finding out our 
preferences of fruit and colours and have displayed our findings on a 
pictogram. We have then decided ourselves what data we would like to 
analyse within the class. We also observed how busy Richmond Road gets 
when counting the different vehicles on the road within 20 minutes.  

  

Topic 
We have furthered our knowledge of animal classification by sorting 
animals into their different vertebrate groups or invertebrate groups. In 
geography and history, we have been learning the route that Captain Scott 
took in the Terra Nova on his journey to the Antarctic in 1910.  

 

History Week Diamond 
Work 
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Notices 
• We have given out the lines for the Christmas concert, please practise these with your child at home. 

Everyone has a speaking line.  
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